
 

 

Saturday, June 13, 2015 
 

Foster Swift Collins & Smith, PC 
313 S. Washington Square 
Lansing, Michigan 
 

NALS of Michigan is hosting a fun and educational seminar in conjunction 
with its Summer Board of Directors Meeting. Come find out how NALS of 

Michigan is going places!  

Agenda Cost 

Registration and Finance Table - 8:00 - 8:30 a.m. 
 

CLE – Police and Community Relations - 8:30 - 9:30 a.m. 

Attorney Mark C. Bishop - Strategic Partnership Coordinator 
for the Community Relations Division of the Michigan 
Department of Civil Rights (MDCR) 
 

Marketing the Association – 9:45 - 10:30 a.m. 

Vicki Ballinger, PLS - NALS of Michigan President 
Kimberly Hafley - Director of Marketing for Foster, Swift, 
Collins & Smith, P.C. 
 

Membership Building – 10:45 - 11:30 a.m. 

Diane Berry, PLS – NALS of Michigan Vice President 
Tonya Mashue, PP – NALS of Michigan Membership 
Committee Chair 
 

Officer Tips (concurrent sessions)– 11:45 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 

Presidents and Parliamentarians - Wil Antonides, ALP – 
NALS of Michigan President Elect  
Secretaries and Treasurers Lynn Philp – NALS of 
Michigan Executive Secretary  
 

Lunch and President’s Forum  – 12:30 p.m. – 1:15 p.m. 
 

Board of Directors Meeting – 1:15 p.m. – 2:30 p.m. 
 

Only $20! 
 
Where else can you get 1 hour of Ethics CLE, 
expert advice on how to market to the legal 
community AND hear from experienced 
association officers for this price? 
 
Cost includes coffee in the morning and lunch at 

noon. 
 
Registration Deadline: June 5, 2015 
(No refund after that date) 

 

Mail registration form and check payable to 
NALS of Michigan to: 
 
Tami Carl, PLS 
Miller Johnson 
100 W. Michigan Ave., Suite 200 
Kalamazoo, MI 49007-3960 
 
Email questions to carlt@millerjohnson.com  

To Register  

 

NALS MEMBERS ARE GOING PLACES 
Our Destination: Success - Take the Journey with NALS 

 

mailto:carlt@millerjohnson.com


 

 

NALS of Michigan  
Destination: Success and Board of Directors Meeting 

 
 

Saturday, June 13, 2015 
 

Foster Swift Collins & Smith, PC 
313 S. Washington Square 
Lansing, Michigan 

 $20 Seminars, Lunch and Board Meeting 
 $10 Lunch and Board Meeting 
 No cost Board Meeting Only 
(Please mark one box only) 

 
 

Mail registration form and check payable to NALS of 
Michigan to: 
 
Tami Carl, PLS 
Miller Johnson 
100 W. Michigan Ave., Suite 200 
Kalamazoo, MI 49007-3960 
 
Comments or questions to carlt@millerjohnson.com 
 

Or to pay by credit card, visit our web site 
(www.nalsofmichigan.org) and use the PayPal feature. 
  

  
 

 

 
 

Name:                 
 
Employer/School:         Chapter:         
 
Mailing Address:               
 
City, State, Zip:               
 
Email:                 

 

 
 

Ethics CLE Speaker: 
Mark C. Bishop is the Strategic Partnership Coordinator for the Community Relations Division of the Michigan Department 
of Civil Rights (MDCR).  He works out of the Lansing Executive Office of the MDCR. He has held this position since 
February of 2011. Prior to that, he was a Civil Rights Investigator with the MDCR. Mark is also an attorney, having 
received his J.D. from Thomas M. Cooley Law School. He regularly provides training to Michigan businesses and residents 
on diversity, hate crimes, harassment prevention, and social justice.   
 
Topic - Police and Community Relations: 
Police-community tensions have risen in recent years amid scandals in police departments. Michigan is not immune to these 
problems. Attorney Bishop will speak about what Michigan is doing to deal with these types of complaints, how Michigan 
is working to prevent and avoid situations such as those in Ferguson and Baltimore, and what we can do as community 
members.   

 
 

Capitol to open on Saturdays! Beginning in June the Capitol building will reopen to the public on Saturdays after being 
closed for nearly twenty years. The hour-long guided tours are free and start every half-hour between 10 a.m. and 3 p.m. 
Meanwhile, crews have begun work on the $6.4 million exterior restoration project on the Capitol dome with completion set 
for November.

 
 

Refund policy: NO REFUNDS after the registration deadline of June 5, 2015. A replacement may be sent in your place.  
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